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Dear Parent/Carer






     

               17 November 2017
Dates for your Diary
Letters and Sounds (Workshop for Families) – Thursday 23 November 2017 at 9am and 2pm

Please join us in school for a short group session about literacy.

Change of Date - Tea with a Tree in the Secret Garden – Wednesday 29 November at 9am – 10.30am or 1pm – 2.30pm
The children invite you to our tea with a tree event. If you wish you may consider giving a small contribution towards Woodlands Trust. Remember your wellingtons and warm rain jackets!
St Andrew’s Celebration – Thursday 30 November 2017
We will celebrate St Andrew’s Day in nursery on Thursday 30 November.  Children may wear tartan if they wish. Thank you to Anna and Yoni, parents of Leon, for offering to create music and songs with the children. 
Family Learning – Thursday 30 November 2017 at 9am and 2pm

Come along to a healthy foods workshop in our Family Room. 
Gift Wrapping – Thursday 7 December 2017 at 2pm – Family Room

If you would like to have a coffee and chat whilst wrapping some gifts then please join us at the above time. 

Christmas Concert   - Friday 15 December 2017
You are warmly invited to our Christmas Concert on Friday 15 December 2017.  The children will perform a selection of Seasonal Songs. This year the concert will be held in the main hall.
The concerts will take place on: 
Friday 15 December at 10:45am (morning children)
or 

Friday 15 December at 1:45pm (afternoon children)
The children should attend their normal sessions. However, if your child does not attend nursery on Fridays then please speak with staff about this before Friday 24 November 2017 if you would like your child to participate. If your child attends all day on a Friday you may choose which performance is best for you. Thank you.
Christmas Parties – Monday 18 December 2017 
Christmas parties are planned for Monday 18 December during nursery sessions – morning and afternoon. There will be dancing, lots of laughter and some party food. A special guest may also make an appearance!
Hopscotch Theatre – Wednesday 20 December at 1.15pm – 2.15pm
The theatre group will visit the school on Wednesday 20 December, during the afternoon nursery session. If your child usually attends in the morning they are welcome to join us.  If you plan for your child to attend then please speak with a member of staff before Friday 24 November 2017. Staff will share further information with you.
Change to End of Term Arrangements – Wednesday 20 December 2017 – No Early Closure
Our nursery will close on the last day of term at 4pm on this day.  This is a change to previous communication. 
We look forward to the above events and thank you for your support. 

Best regards

Christine Carroll (Depute Headteacher)
